
300 South Riverside Plaza 
November  2020 Newsletter 

Building Holiday Information 

Lost & Found 
Lost item? Check the Lost & Found boxes at Lobby Security Console or 

Suite 1980 South, in Management office. 

November 9th - December 18th 
300 South Riverside Plaza has partnered with BOMA and the Greater Chicago 
Food Depository for the Chicago Food Drive 2020. The Greater Chicago Food 

Depository is fighting hunger one meal at a time - every day they distribute the 
equivalent of 59,000 meals!

Last year, the building collected 65lbs. of food which translates into 54 meals!

W  9th to December 18th. There will 
 to drop off food items. 

Th  drive! Every $1 raised through the 
vir  meals for individuals and families 

 communities.  

Go P20202 to make a donation online 
d Drive. 

oal is $1,000. 

Greater Chicago Food 
Depository 2020 Food Drive

MOST NEEDED ITEMS:
• Peanut Butter
• Canned Soup
• Canned Chili
• Canned Fish
• Canned Fruit
• Canned Fruit
• Canned

Vegetables
• Canned Beans

Building Holiday Hours

The management office will be closed 
on Thursday, November 26th

For assistance, please call 312-676-2500
24/7 building access is available via Jackson Blvd North Entry 

Happy
Thanksgiving

Thanksgiving Trivia!
Where did the first U.S. harvest feast of Thanksgiving take place? 

A. Virginia Colony B. Plymouth Colony C. Roanoke Island

Which of the following NFL teams traditionally 
hosts an annual Thanksgiving Day game?

A. Denver Broncos B. New York Giants C. Dallas Cowboys

When was the first Thanksgiving celebrated? 

A. 1621 B. 1810 C. 1760

ANSWERS: 1)B;2)C;3)A
e will be collecting food items November
be two donation bins in the lobby

is year we are also hosting a virtual food
tual food drive is used to buy 3 nutritious

at risk of hunger in our

 to http://www.myfooddrive.org/#300SR
for 300SRP's Foo

Our online donation g
Did you know this newsletter is on
line?  https://300southriversideplaza.com/portal/documents/



EventsBuilding Updates 

John Gray,  Chief Engineer 

Tom Bongiorno, Asst.Chief Engineer 

Phillip Ziyad,  Director of Security

Christine Mild, Property Administrator 

Anne Kaberna, Tenant Services Representative

Rachel Cuyler, General Manager 

Allie Borrego, Assistant General Manager
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Get To Know 300 Staff
Ola Chmielwska

Facebook.com/300SRP / @300SRIVERSIDE / @300SRIVERSIDE / https://hub.300southriversideplaza.com/hub

  Facebook         /    Instagram   /       Twitter    /           BuildingHub

Facebook.com/300SRP 

@300SRIVERSIDE 

@300SRIVERSIDE

https://hub.300southriversideplaza.com/hub

Stay in the know with all of the latest 
building updates. 

Follow us on: Facebook, Instagram, 
Twitter, and BuildingHub. 

Site Manager
300 South Riverside Plaza

How long have you been at 300 South Riverside 
Plaza? 

 I started working at 300SRP in March of 2018.

When you aren’t working what do you enjoy doing? 

When I'm not working, I love to ride my bike outside. 

What is the best piece of advice you have ever been 
given?  

1) Luck comes from hard work.
2) In order to get, you have to give.

What is your favorite thing about working at 
300SRP? 

Cooperation with building management and being a 
part of UG2  is one of my favorite things about 
working at 300SRP. I enjoy working with the day 
and night supervisors and everyone who is a part of 
the 300SRP family. Including the Janitorial, Security, 
and Engineering staff. To keep the building clean!

Building Event: 
SINGO

It's musical bingo! 

Save The Date

Join us in the lobby for a 
Grab 'N Go Holiday Breakfast!

Thursday, December 10th

7:30am to 9:30am

Follow us on Instagram & BuildingHub for 
more information about the Holiday Breakfast.

Don't worry! No one has to sing. Join us for one-hour where we will play 
song clips from popular genres, allowing you a chance to win a prize 

when you complete your bingo board. 

Music genres include 80s hair bands, 90s pop hits, best of 2000s, and 
more!

Thursday, November 19th
3:00pm to 4:00pm

To sign up, please email 300SRP@300river.com 

Grand Prize:

$50 gift card from Amazon 

Space is limited!



A self check-in kiosk at the security console so your guests can use a QR

code to check-in and get their Visitor’s Badge.

A Density Sensor has been installed at the entrance of the Fitness Center

to manage the population per the City Guidelines.

DID YOU KNOW? BuildingHub has added links to 300 South Riverside

Plaza’s response to COVID-19 and to the City of Chicago’s Latest

Guidance information.

Technology Updates

300 South Riverside Plaza has rolled out the following

technology updates in the building:

Together we can all continue to move forward.

300 South Riverside Plaza Embraces Technology 

For A Healthy Environment. 


	March is all about MARCH MADNESS!
	Join us for day games March 21&22 in our Theatre on a first come, first served basis!

	GIRL SCOUT COOKIES at 300SRP
	Purchase from troops April 3rd and 16th in our Lobby!




